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TO:  Donna Oberg 
  
FROM:    Scott Ney 
   
RE:   Update on Burgess Field 
 
DATE:  May 23, 2012 
 
 
 
Work on the Burgess Field Turf Replacement Project has begun.  Nicholas and 
Associates broke ground on Monday, May 21, 2012 on this long awaited project.  In 
preparation for this work, notices were sent to neighbors who live on those streets 
near the football field and on those feeder streets that lead to the site.  The letter 
apprised them of the work to be done, what they might expect in terms of additional 
street traffic, and the estimated timeline for the project.  “No Trespassing” signs 
were mounted on the fencing around the field.  The contractor erected silt fencing to 
contain possible runoff and the construction entrance to the site was established.  In 
order to protect the track, double layers of 2” thick sheets of foam board were laid 
around the track and gravel was poured over the foam board.  The goal posts were 
removed from the end zones and lastly, a construction camera was installed.  The 
camera refreshes every ten minutes allowing for an almost up-to-the-minute picture 
of what is going on at Burgess Field.   The camera view may be accessed by going to 
the District website, www.geneva304.org and clicking on the Burgess Field update. 
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